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Happy New Year!  The 

staff of Liverpool hopes 

the holidays were 

wonderful for you and 

you had a chance to 

spend time with family 

and friends.  We look 

forward to working with you and your child(ren) 

during the second term.  

The weeks leading up to March Break are 

important for students; please ensure that 

unless your child is ill that he/she is at school 

and arrives on time! 

Home & School 

The next meeting of our Home & School will be 

held on Monday, January 15th at 5:30 pm.  We 

will be discussing ideas for the winter months as 

well as reviewing activities during the first term 

of school.  New members are always welcome 

to attend.   

PSSC 

The Parent School Support Committee will meet 

on January 15th at 6:15 pm.    

Mittens and Hats 

Thank you to all those who 

donated mittens and hats 

to our students.  We now 

have plenty of ‘extras’ to 

keep everyone warm 

throughout the winter months.   

Glee Club Field Trip  

The GLEE club 

travelled to the 

Veteran’s Unit on 

Tuesday, December 

19th.  They enjoyed 

singing to the 

residents and spending a few minutes visiting 

with them as well. Thank you to Mrs. O’Leary 

and the other Liverpool teachers who 

accompanied over 100 of our students for this 

worthwhile event.   

Hackmatack Book Club 

Ms. Hansen will be running the 

Hackmatack Book Club 

beginning in January.  She will hold 

a short meeting next week, January 

15th, for students who are interested in grades 

3-5.  This club will meet weekly in the library at 

lunch time. If your child is an avid reader please 

encourage them to join this club.   

Alladin 

Mrs. O’Leary will be holding 

auditions for the play Alladin 

from January 11th – 19th.  ALL 

students who wish to be 

considered for a part MUST 

audition.  Sign-up sheets will be posted outside 

the music room.  Parts will be chosen shortly 

after the final date on January 19th.   
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Hot Lunch 

Just a reminder that 

we are NOT able to 

take ANY late orders 

for Hot Lunch.  Each 

month the orders will come home with the due 

date indicated in bold at the bottom of the 

page; please be sure to have your child’s order 

in on time.  If money is an issue please contact 

the school.  Thanks so much!   

Popcorn 

We will be holding a 

popcorn sale on Thursday, 

January 18th.   If your son 

or daughter would like to 

have popcorn for recess 

on January 18th please have them bring their $1 

to their teacher on January 17th.  

Winter Clothes 

Many jackets 

and snow pants 

look alike which 

make it 

extremely 

difficult when 

children misplace them.  We ask that parents 

write their child’s name on the label with a 

permanent pen or marker.  This will help us 

ensure that all belongings get returned to their 

owner.   

 

Lego Club 

There will be Lego 

club once a week 

during the months of 

January and February 

– anyone is welcome to join.  The tentative start 

date is Thursday, January 18th.  Please listen to 

the announcements for further details.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember  

January 8th – Classes resume for 

students  

January 15th – Home & School 

meeting 5:30 pm  

January 15th – PSSC meeting 6:15 

pm  

January 17th – popcorn orders will 

be taken today – bring in your $1 

January 18th – Popcorn Sale  

 


